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SPECTATOR FERRY IS BACK

TICKETS ON SALE NOW

We are delighted to see the return of Radar for the 2020/21 season.

Built in 1946 and restored in 2020 for the Biennale of Sydney, her traditional red and
yellow trim has given way to striking yet traditional tattoo markings celebrating and

honouring women of the Pacific Islands.

A true historic icon, Radar historically served as the spectator ferry for the



18-foot skiff races and, in her new livery, she is perfect for the modern-day job.
Secure your front row seat as we follow the sailing race and experience
Sydney Harbour in a different way. Enjoy the on board commentary and
refreshments. Radaris fully licensed.
Great opportunities for photography. A stunning way to spend an afternoon.

Hurry! Tickets are selling fast for the last two races of the Spring Sailing

Click here to book your tickets.

PRE-FERRY LUNCH AT THE SQUADDIE

Join us on the deck or balcony, whilst enjoying the hospitality of Foys Kirmbilli or
the Flying Bear Café, and witness the spectacle and excitement as these historic

boats are launched from the SFS boat ramp.




Flying Bear Café open daily from 7am

MNo booking required

Foys Kirribilli open from noon.

Click here to book

HALF PRICE MEMBERSHIP NOW AVAILABLE

With half the membership year behind us, we are offering new and renewing

members a 50% discount for the rest of the year.

Membership valid until 31st May 2021.

Enjoy member benefits:

Discounts on food and beverage

Member price ferry tickets

Discounts on events

A Member




Click here to renew your membership

Click here for new membership

See you at the Squaddie!

Sydney Flying Squadron
Australia’s oldest open boat sailing club

Our mailing address is:
76 McDougall St Kirmibilli NSW 2061
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